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April 10, 2025 

Request for Scholarship Applicants 

Dear Community Members: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request applications for a scholarship to be provided from the 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Settlement Trust (the “Trust”). 
 
The Trustees would like to offer a scholarship to support a member or members of the Nation 
enrolled full-time in post-secondary education. If you are interested in this opportunity, please send 
an email to YST.Scholarship@gmail.com with a description of your background and the program 
you are (or will be) enrolled in along with specific details on why you feel the scholarship would be 
appropriate for you. Preference will be given to students in finance/business-related areas of study. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Trustees of the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Settlement Trust 


